
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK 
VILLAGE OF MELROSE 

 

 

The Assessment Roll will be open for 

inspection at the Melrose Village Hall  

on FRIDAY May 3, 2012 from 4:00P.M. 

until 6:00 P.M.  The assessor will be 

present for inspection of the roll and 

consultation with taxpayers. 

 

Objection forms requesting a Board of 

Review hearing will be available.  

Completed objection forms are required 

to be filed with the Village Clerk at least 

48 hours before the Board of Review. 

 

Dan Ciechanowski 

Village Clerk 

      


